
Joy unspeakable! 

Before we moved, we had the privilege of installing a
young couple from Spain as the new pastors of the

church in Andorra. They are doing a wonderful job and we
will continue to support them and the work there. 

Greetings in the Name of Jesus!

You may have already seen our updates on social media or noticed the new look of our newsletter!  We are excited to share 
the news with you, that we’ve recently been approved by Global Missions for a change of field from Spain/Andorra to the 
nation of Malta. The apostle Paul was shipwrecked on this island; we came willingly!

Earlier this year, pioneer missionaries Mary and Kirby Parker retired after serving in Malta for over twenty years. They began 
with nothing and now there is a thriving church on this island. We honor them for their years of labor in Malta. Upon their 
retirement we were asked to consider continuing the work that they started here. After much prayer and counsel, we know it is 
the will of God for our lives.  

On our first visit here, we witnessed five souls baptized in the name of Jesus. In the last couple months, we’ve had record 
breaking attendance and we are at max capacity in our current facility with people sitting in the hallway and on the stairs!
There is a great hunger here and we know that there is a tremendous end-time revival in store for Malta! 
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Our church landlord  baptized 

We want to say thank you for your continued support to reach
these nations. We need you! Malta needs you! And most of all

they need Jesus! So, thank you for your partnership. Your
unwavering love and prayers for our family mean the world to us. beebe family missions beebe_missions


